
 

 

 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF CAAM HQ 

NOTICE 7/2020 

The Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia (CAAM) would like to confirm that one 

positive case of COVID-19 has been identified at its Headquarters in Putrajaya. 

The affected individual was tested positive after a COVID-19 test and is 

currently being treated at a government hospital.  

Following this, CAAM HQ will be temporarily closed for disinfection procedure 

and will reopen on Monday, 4th May 2020. CAAM is now taking precautionary 

measures to identify individuals that had close contact with the affected 

individual and is also working closely with the Health Ministry (MoH) on this 

matter.  

Submission of dangerous goods applications can be made at the designated 

drop box provided at the Lobby, Podium A, CAAM Putrajaya from 9AM to 4PM. 

Should there be any changes to the current status, CAAM will notify its aviation 

stakeholders accordingly. For any general queries or requests, kindly email 

webmaster@caam.gov.my or anis@caam.gov.my  

Stay Safe, Stay Home and Protect Your Community! 

 
Chairman of EXCO  
Civil Aviation Authority of Malaysia 
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